
 
February 8, 2012 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 

The Presbyterian Church in Manhattan and the First Presbyterian Church in Bozeman graciously 
welcome you to the March 2-3, 2012 Yellowstone Presbytery meetings.  We are excited to co-host this 
event and share our ministries.  The event will take place at the First Presbyterian Church at the corner 
of Willson and Babcock Streets in Bozeman. 

Please note the attached information on the motels as well as the cut-off date for reserving a room is 
Feb. 15th.  There are several events going on in Bozeman that weekend and rooms will be very scarce.   
A block of rooms has been reserved but only for Friday Mar. 2nd.  If you need additional nights, please 
call and reserve ASAP.  If you prefer to be housed by a church family, please contact Donna at 587-4087 
or 539-0917. 

Maps will be available at the motels and at the church. 

Childcare will be available upon advance request (please notify the church:  586-9194 or Donna Beck: 
587-4087). 

Registration on March 2nd will begin at 11:30 (at the Babcock entrance) followed by a light lunch in the 
Fellowship Hall.  The opening service will be held upstairs in the Sanctuary.  An evening dinner will be 
served in the Fellowship Hall followed by the evening service in the Sanctuary which will include the 
celebration of the Sacrament of Holy Communion as well as the annual necrology remembrance of 
ruling elders and teaching elders. 

Meal costs are as follows: Friday lunch and Sat. breakfast (pastries and fruit) $5 and Friday dinner - $10.  
Snacks and drinks will be provided during the breaks. 

Meal tickets may be purchased at registration. 

We sincerely hope you will join us at the church at 9: AM on Friday to participate in a community 
mission project which will be announced.  You are also encouraged to join the Presbytery Choir which 
will rehearse briefly before the Friday evening worship service.  The rehearsal time will be announced 
during the Friday afternoon meeting. 

Both the Manhattan and Bozeman Presbyterian Churches are looking forward to seeing everyone and 
extending our hospitality to each and every one of you.  If we can be of service to anyone in any way, 
please do not hesitate to call us.  We will see you March 2nd! 

Yours in Christ, 

Presbyterian Church in Manhattan 
First Presbyterian Church in Bozeman 

 


